Eatonia Oasis Living

Newsletter April 2019

Happy Birthday wishes go out to Yvonne Smith!

Thank you to the United Church Ladies for hosting the Monthly Birthday! Resident Update: We currently have 17 residents living at E.O.L. Welcome to Ted Douglas who has come to stay with us while he continues to recuperate!

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.

Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home Benefit!

CARDS/GAMES TUESDAY

2:00 to 3:30 Everyone Welcome!!

BINGO!!

Thursday 2:30 to 3:30

Bring your quarters!!

Thank you to Brennen and the Eatonia & District Rec Board for holding the Forever in Motion program at EOL. We wish you all the best in your new endeavors, Brennen!

ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH:

-MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING, MANICURES, CRAFTS WITH MARIE, BINGO, CARDS/GAMES

-ANOTHER GROUP OF 454 dancers performed at Eol. Thank you for making time to dance for us!

-AMY & HER PLAYSCHOOL STUDENTS WERE HERE TO PLAY BOARD GAMES AND DECORATE EGGS! THANK YOU FOR COMING TO VISIT! WE LOOK FORWARD TO NEXT TIME!

-OUR ANNUAL RESIDENT EASTER DINNER WAS A SUCCESS! THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAD A HAND IN THIS...THE EATONIA HEALTH CARE AUXILIARY, THE EOL BOARD OF DIRECTORS, THE MANY VOLUNTEERS—STAFF, FRIENDS, EATON SCHOOL STUDENTS...HOPE NO ONE WAS MISSED! THANK YOU TO LAURA HAYES FOR PROVIDING THE ENTERTAINMENT. IT WAS A NICE FINISH TO THE DAY!

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO DONATED TO THE EASTER BASKET. THIS STARTED AS A SMALL DONATION FROM A RESIDENT'S FAMILY MEMBER AND GREW INTO AN OVERFLOWING BASKET OF GOODIES! WE RAISED AROUND \$1000 WITH THIS! IT WILL BE USED FOR ACTIVITIES FOR THE RESIDENTS.

-THANK YOU TO: ALL WHO SUPPORTED OUR FRUIT DRIVE. WE PLAN ON USING THE FUNDS FOR ADVERTISING! LOOK FOR INFO ON OUR NEXT FUNDRAISING ENDEAVOR—MOM'S PANTRY!! THANK YOU TO DELIA MASSEY FOR ORGANIZING THIS!

Thank you to our Volunteers:

- -Bacon and Egg Brunch Volunteers were Gail and Graham Morgan!
- -Nicole Perry from Tickled Pink for doing manicures for the ladies before the Easter Dinner

(If here is anyone who would like to volunteer their time to help out with an activity, serve afternoon or evening snack, drive residents to appointments or just come to visit, please call Vicki or Cora at (306)967-2447)

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the residents of E.O.L. whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or shopping...Thank you for this!

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact Vicki at 967-2447. You are more than welcome to join us!

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services at Eatonia Oasis Living. Fulfilling the residents' spiritual needs is an important part of their care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much. Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

EATONIA HEALTH CARE AUXILIARY
ANNUAL MOTHER'S DAY TEA
AND BAKE SALE
SATURDAY, MAY 11TH
2:00 TO 4:00

DONATIONS OF BAKING WOULD BE APPRECIATED!

BEEF on a BUN & PIE Sale
May 25, 2019
(Garage Sale Weekend)
Arena Kitchen
Donations of Pies would be appreciated!

Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution of any kind to our facility. We appreciate it from the bottom of our hearts!!